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Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan will travel to Port-au-Prince,
Haiti to meet with Haitian President Jovenel Moise and Caribbean leaders
attending the twenty-ninth Inter-Sessional Meeting of the Conference of Heads
of Government of the Caribbean Community (CARICOM) from February 26-28.

The Deputy Secretary will focus discussions on issues of mutual interest to
the United States and the Caribbean, including energy diversification,
regional security, and economic development. The United States is an enduring
partner to the Caribbean as underscored in the Caribbean 2020 strategy, which
strengthens security, diplomacy, prosperity, energy, education, and health in
the region.

While in Haiti, the Deputy Secretary will also engage with U.S. Embassy
staff, as well as representatives from the business community and civil
society, and make a visit to the Haitian National Police School, which
receives funding from the Bureau of International Narcotics and Law
Enforcement.
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